
 

 

 

 

 
20th March 2018 – Newsletter 6 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 
 

Staffing update 

 We are sadly saying goodbye to Miss Zubir at the end of this week as she has gained a new 

position beginning after Easter. I would like to thank her for all her hard work and support. She 

will be greatly missed as she has been an incredibly valued member of our staff team. We wish her 

all the best in her new role. We will be welcoming Mrs Clifford for two and half days, during the 

beginning of the week, to support Miss Farndell’s group. In the past, Mrs Clifford has worked in 

the nursery covering many staff absences and the children are already familiar with her.  

 
Students 

As many of you will have noticed we have had two fantastic students with us over the last ten 

weeks. They will sadly be finishing with us on Friday and we wish them all the best for the future. 

We are sure they will both become fantastic teachers. On behalf of all the staff and children I 

would like to take this opportunity to thank them for all their hard work and support. We will all 

miss them.  
 
 

Extended Care  

We are pleased to let you know that our after school club extra hour, until 4.30 pm, is well 

established. We still have places available for anyone who is interested. Please could we also 

remind you that after school club is now always in the garden room and children can be collected 

from there. Thank you for your patience whist we have been trialling different places and 

collection points for our after school club. We also still have places available in our breakfast club. 

If you would like any further information please contact Mrs Longley.  
 

 

School Fund 

Thank you to everyone who has contributed to our school fund already this half term. The amount 

for this half term is £10 up until Easter and can be paid directly to school or through on-line 

banking. 
 

 
 

Treasure Hunt 

Thank you to everyone who joined in with our treasure hunt. If you still have any sponsor money to 

bring in we would be grateful if this could be sent in before the Easter holidays. Once this has all 

been collected we will let you know our total and some ideas of how we may use it to further 

enhance our learning environment.  

 

Easter 

School closes on Thursday 29th March and re-opens on Monday 16th April. We hope you all have a 

good Easter and fingers crossed for some spring like weather!  
 

Thank you for your continued and valued support. 
 

Mrs Jenny Martin  

Headteacher  


